NOTICE TO RESIDENT ON RE-EXAMINATION











Dear 				:





Your Dwelling Lease requires that you furnish information about your family income and composition annually.  





You and all adult members of your household are requested to visit our office sometime during the month of 			 between the hours of �					, Monday  through Friday, in order  that  we may accomplish  this  re-examination/redetermination.





You should bring with you the following records:





		1.	Proof of your total income for the past 12 months (a copy �			of your Income Tax Return, Form W-2, check stubs will 				do)





		2.	An estimate of your income for the next 12 months.   If 				you are receiving a government check, please bring it by 				the office before cashing, or the deposit slip if you have 				already deposited it in the bank.





		3.	A record of your assets such as Savings Account books, 				bonds, property, etc.





		4.	If you have medical expenses in excess of 3% of your total 				family income that was not covered by insurance and you 				are paying the bill during the next 12 months, please bring 				your medical records with you (elderly, disabled and 					handicapped, only)





If you have any further questions concerning this re-examination/redetermination, please contact me at the Housing Authority office.





Sincerely,








Executive Director


